
 

 

  
 

 

 

  

A big "Thank You" for Growing Goodness this season! 
Angelika Selle 

December 1, 2017 

WFWP and You, a Perfect Match! 
 

Dear Friend, 
 

Thank you for starting up the season with a 

terrific Giving Tuesday 2017. You put your values 

into action, and WFWP has received $500 in 
donations! 
 

That's $500 to support the ongoing work of women leading through the 

Logic of Love and nurturing positive family and community relationships. 

We are on our way toward a goal of $10,000 by New Year's Eve, 2017.  

 

 

 

 

 

"Healthy Kids" in Connecticut, "RealTalk" healthy relationships forums in 

Georgia, "Leadership of the Heart" transformational seminars nationwide, 

and many more projects will continue into 2018!  
 

Donors like you help us to support WFWP chapters that impact their local 
communities. Thank you so much.  
 

You are the blessing!  

Continue to Spread the Blessings 

  

 

 

 

 

  

     

 

 

     

 

  

 

 


